Statement by Hungary on the Czech Republic, UPR 14, 21 October, 2012

(Time available: 1:58, number of words: 302) 
Thank you Madam President,

Hungary welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Czech Republic and would like to thank them for the presentation of their national report which was prepared through an exemplary inclusive consultative process. We would also like to commend the Government to share information on the implementation of the recommendations of the first cycle of the UPR process.
Hungary is delighted to see the comprehensive approach the Government takes concerning human rights in all its policies. The Ombudsman being one of the main actors in this regard, we would therefore recommend that its mandate to review administrative decisions be strengthened and aligned with the Paris Principles.
Madam President,
Hungary welcomes the efforts of the Czech Republic to collect more specific data on the size of the Roma population in the country in order to more effectively plan integration measures. We therefore would be pleased to know when the results of the latest survey on the number of Roma pupils will be available. We would be also interested to understand to what extent the spending on Roma integration has increased since the last UPR review.

We note with satisfaction the measures introduced to improve the situation of children including: ensuring child participation in matters affecting them, the alert system for missing children, and the public awareness campaigns on violence against children. Regarding the fight against child exploitation, we would appreciate information on the status of the planned ratification of the OPCRC on the Sale of Children, Child Prostitution and Child Pornography and other related Council of Europe conventions. In addition we recommend the Czech Republic to explicitly prohibit corporal punishment of children in all settings.
Finally Madam President we are grateful for the Czech Permanent Mission in Geneva for their courageous, innovative and consistent human rights diplomacy. 

Thank you Madam President.

